
 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  

 

 

 

1                      
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-          

“Smallville” TV Series-Channel 37                                       

2:30p.m.                                          

Resident Council Meeting-CC                                     

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits                                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-            

“Hercules: The Legendary         

Journeys” TV Series-Channel 37 

2                       
10:30a.m. Guitar Music & 

Devotion With Bill-CC            

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Cronkite Remembers:        

The Cold War”-Channel 37     

2:30p.m. Word Scramble-CC   

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“Double Jeopardy”-Channel 37                

3                   
10:30a.m.                                

Bible Study With Patti-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-       

“Crazy Stupid Love”-          

Channel 37                                       

2:00p.m. Creative T-Shirts-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Sweet Home Alabama”-

Channel 37 

 4                                                        

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity 
supplies you need. 

5  DAYLIGHT      
SAVING TIME ENDS                       
Independent activity   
supplies are available in 
the Activity Room,  
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff know  
of any activity supplies 
you need. 

6                      
10:30a.m. First Baptist-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Summer’s Shadow”-

Channel 37                              

2:30p.m.                                 

Big Bucks Bingocize-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“The Bodyguard”-          

Channel 37                                   

7                              
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah     

& Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-              

“Ugly Benny”-Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m. Pastor Randy Jacks   

With Miracle Baptist-CC             

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Elizabeth”-Channel 37      

7:00p.m. American Heritage Girls 

Choir-Singing In The Hallways 

8                      
10:30a.m. Brainerd Baptist-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Designer Pups”-Channel 37                                       

2:30p.m.                                    

New Anointing Service-CC                                     

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits                                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Elizabeth: The Golden Age”-

Channel 37 

9                                        

10:30a.m. Devotion & Makeover 

Manicures-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Bandit & 

The Saints Of Dogwood”-Channel 37                                               

2:00p.m. Movie Mania-“Billy-The 

Early Years Of Billy Graham”-CC & 

Channel 37                                            

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Michael 

Jackson-Vision”-Channel  37                      

10                  
10:30a.m.                                  

Devotion & Bowling-CC                                 

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-      

“The November Man”-Channel 37                                     

12:00p.m.                                        

In Room Veteran Gift Delivery                                       

2:30p.m. Darrell Higgins With 

Grace Baptist Tabernacle--CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“Earth: 

Disney Nature Series”-Channel 37 

11VETERAN’S DAY                     

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

12                     
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

13                                         

10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Ocean Deep” (2023)-

Channel 37                              

2:30p.m. Big Bucks Bingocize 

& Guessing Game-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“The Hill” (2023)-         

Channel 37                                   

14                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah 

& Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Shadow In The Cloud” (2023)-

Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m.                               

Pastor Gerald O’Guinn With 

Love Fellowship Baptist-CC                                     

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Praise This” (2023)-Channel 37                                     

15                       
10:30a.m.                                     

Devotion & Turkey Toss-CC                          

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Charlotte’s Web”-Channel 37                                        

2:30p.m. Name That Tune-CC                                     

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits                                              

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-      

“Bound For Glory: The Story Of 

Woody Guthrie”-Channel 37 

16                    
10:30a.m. Guitar Music &          

Devotion With Bill-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Failure To Launch”-       

Channel 37                                      

2:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Ride Like A Girl”–Channel 37                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Lady Hawke”-Channel  37 

17                             

10:30a.m.                                

Bible Study With Patti-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Pretty In Pink”-       

Channel 37                               

2:00p.m.                         

Creative T-Shirts-CC                                                           

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Battleship”-Channel 37 

18                   
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

19                                                             

Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

20                           

10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-  

“Monument Men: Abraham 

Lincoln”-Channel 37                                   

2:30p.m.                                 

Big Bucks Bingocize-CC                                    

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-    

“On Chesil Beach”-Channel 37                                   

21                                    

10:30a.m. Pet Visits With Utah 

& Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-   

“It’s The Great Pumpkin,    

Charlie Brown” & “It’s Magic, 

Charlie Brown”-Channel 37                                     

2:30p.m. Birthday Party-CC                                  

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Touched By An Angel” TV 

Series-Channel 37                                     

22                                                           

10:30a.m.                            

Brainerd Baptist-CC                                

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Free Birds”-Channel 37                                                

2:30p.m. The Payne Family 

Ministry-CC                                      

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits                                              

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Turkey Hollow”-Channel 37 

23                                      

                   

24                       

10:30a.m. Devotion & Turkey 

Games-CC                               

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- “A 

Charlie Brown Thanksgiving” 

& “Mayflower Voyages”-

Channel 37                                 

2:30p.m. Thanksgiving      

Word Scramble-CC                                          

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-“All 

The King’s Men”-Channel 37 

25                   
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

26                    
Independent activity 
supplies are available 
in the Activity Room, 
Courtyard Café, & at 
each nursing station. 
Please let the staff 
know of any activity       
supplies you need. 

27 FULL MOON                                                                      
10:30a.m. Devotion &        

Makeover Manicures-CC                           

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-     

“Belongs To Us”-Channel 37        

2:30p.m.                                     

Big Bucks Bingocize-CC                               

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“The Bernie Mac Show” TV 

Series-Channel 37                                                                                                        

28                
10:30a.m. Pet Visits With 

Utah & Story Time-CC                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Revive Us”-Channel 37                                      

2:30p.m.                          

Music With George-CC                                  

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Lost In Translation”-

Channel 37                                     

29                     
10:30a.m. Devotion & Aerobics-CC                                        

12:00p.m. In Room Movie-“The Day 

The Earth Stood Still”-Channel 37                                                                               

2:00p.m.                                      

Movie Mania “The Last Voyage    

Of The Demeter” (2023)-CC & 

Channel 37                                      

3:00p.m. In Room Pet Visits                                              

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“American Dream”-Channel 37 

30                    
10:30a.m. Create-A-Card 

With Terri-CC                                         

12:00p.m. In Room Movie- 

“Eragon-Channel 37                                      

2:30p.m. Turkey Shoot–CC                                         

4:00p.m. In Room Movie-

“Alias” TV Series-        

Channel  37 

 

*CC-                

Courtyard           

Cafe 
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